
Newsletter 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following on from their fire engine visit last week,  
Reception have been writing about them and also painting 
pictures of other emergency vehicles. Year 2 have tested 
the strength of different thicknesses of paper in Science 
whilst Year 1 have been learning about the seasonal  
changes in trees. 
  
Nursery children have been busy practising their counting 
and the Centre have been learning about nocturnal animals. 
  
Our Eco Schools battery recycling project has had a very 
successful start with over 300 batteries collected so far, 
please keep them coming!  
  
Sign up lists for Parents Evening appointments have been 
outside the classrooms since Monday. If you have not  
already done so, please make an appointment.   
Alternatively you can email the office to request one. 
  
Sadly, there are still too many children arriving late to 
school. The gates open at 8.35 and the doors at 8.45 so that 
the children can have the register at 8.50 and start their 
learning 8.55am. Also, your child should be collected at 
3.20pm, not 3.30pm. 
 
Best wishes, 
Angela White | Headteacher 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

January 
Tues 30th—Year 1 Geography Walk (Badger and Owl) 
Wed 31st—Year 1 Geography Walk (Hedgehog and Squirrel) 
 
February 
Fri 2nd—Reception Chinese New Year Workshop 
w/c 5th — No After School Clubs This Week 
Tues 6th — Parents Evening until 7.00pm 
Wed 7th—Parents Evening until 6.00pm 
 

Half Term Holiday  
Monday 12th — Friday 16th February  

School Closed 
March 
Thur 7th — SEN Social Skills Workshop 
Wed 20th— Feltham Police Assembly Year 1 & Year 2 
w/c 11th—Last Week Of After School Clubs 
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Whole School Attendance Last Week—90.0% 

Quietest Lunch Table Winners 
 Rec — Table 7— Zebra Class 
  Year 1 — Table 5 – Owl Class 
  Year 2 —Table 2—Lavender Class 
 

Well done, you will have a trophy on your 
table next week ! 

The attendance bears are awarded to 
the classes with the highest  
collective attendance.  
Congratulations to the children in  
Sage class (97.7%) and Rocket class 
(96.0%)  
They won the bears last week and can 
wear their own clothes on Friday 2nd 
February 

Needed For Year 2 
 
Rosemary/Lavender Busy Learning 
We are collecting small cardboard boxes (e.g. tissue boxes, 
cereal boxes etc.) for a design and technology busy  
learning area. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 2  Science 
In Science next week Year 2 will be learning about the 
problems with some materials.  
 
Please send your child in on Monday 29th January  with any 
clean, dry packaging and household waste made from 
various materials. Items could include; plastics, paper, 
glass, clothing, shoes, books, ceramics, toys, magazines 
(anything you are likely to throw away - even if it's  
broken). 
 
We will be sorting the materials into recyclable and  
non-recyclable. 

The Department of Education 
(DFE) are keen for schools to  
promote the benefits of good  
attendance and support parents 
where necessary.  They are 
launching a ‘moments matter, attendance 
counts’ campaign to prevent odd days of  
absence or ‘avoidable absence’.  Remember that 
just one day missed can make the next day more 
difficult for children to catch up.  If you are  
unsure whether to keep your child off school, 
please check with Ms Sargeant who can advise. 

Needed For Year 1 
Year 1 need empty cereal boxes 
to make taxis in DT. Please hand 
them in at the classroom or the 
office.  
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